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Bringing Health Care to Schools for Student Success











DATE

The Honorable___________




Washington Office





Local Office

ADDRESS






ADDRESS

Washington, DC

Dear CONGRESSIONAL MEMBER,

We all know that students learn better when they show up for class. But too many students are missing school due to health-related factors. The best way to make sure students are getting the medical care they need is to bring quality health care services to them—right inside their school buildings. In order to support school-based health centers, The School-Based Health Clinic Establishment Act of 2007 was filed on February 14 that would authorize the first-ever federal program for school-based health centers – a proven model for making sure students get the medical care they need to grow up strong and healthy. We’d like you to see the power of this health care access model for yourself at a school-based health center in your district.

The Name of SBHC (and the state association, if applicable) invite you to take a 30-minute tour of a school-based health center and meet with the students and families who are being positively impacted by this model every day. The center serves # students and provides x, x care.  

We look forward to working with your staff to schedule a visit to our school-based health center. Thank you for your time and consideration.  

Sincerely, 

NAME

TITLE

PHONE NUMBER

EMAIL

